


Vegetation Management plays
an important role in providing
safe and reliable electric
service.

The reverse graphic offers
guidance to planting trees near
overhead electrical equipment.
Planting the right tree in the
right place helps minimize
outages and improve power
quality.

Horry Electric reserves the
right to remove trees within the
30-foot right-of-way near
overhead lines.

For questions about planting
trees near Horry Electric
equipment, visit
horryec.info/overhead or call
the Vegetation Management
Department at (843) 369-2211.
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